
 

Ballylongford/Asdee Newsletter Sunday 28th July 2024 
Fr. Michael Hussey, P.P. Tel No: 068-43110 or Mobile: 087-2386084 

Parish Secretary is available on Friday 9am-1pm; Child Safeguarding Diocesan Mobile No: 087-6362780; Parish Rep: Gerdie O Carroll 
Priest on Duty this weekend 28th July: Fr. Declan O Connor (087)0908949 

Masses in St. Michael’s Church, Ballylongford 
Sat. 27th July   7.00pm 1.Leo Dee, Ahanagran 
    2.Liam Lynch, Aughrim, Moyvane 
Sun. 28th July 10.30am 
Tues. 30th July   7.00pm 1.Paul & Minnie O Sullivan 
    2.Brassil & Dee Families, Lislaughtin & Carrig Island 
Thurs. 1st Aug 10.00am Mass in Asdee  
Fri. 2nd Aug 10.00am Fr. John Kennelly, Anniversary Mass 
Sat. 3rd Aug   7.00pm 1.Bridie Fitzell, Rusheen 
    2.Der Mulvihill, Clounamon 
    3.John & Elma O Connor, Ahanagran 
Sun. 4th Aug 10.30am    
 
 
 
 
This is the 17th Sunday in Ordinary Time.  Jesus feeds the five thousand. 
 
 
 
We thank you for your contributions to the Parish Collection.  Special collection 
next weekend in aid of the Killarney Pastoral Centre. 
 

Masses in St. Mary’s Church, Asdee 
Sun 28th July   9.30am Thomas Carmody & Deceased Family Members, 
    Larha 
Thurs. 1st Aug 10.00am Special Intention 
Sun 4th Aug   9.30am Tom Breen, Asdee West, First Anniversary 
 
 
 
Graveyard Masses 
 
Lislaughtin – Friday 2nd August at 7.00pm, weather permitting, otherwise in the 
church. 
 
 
 
Feast of Ss. Mary, Martha and Lazarus is celebrated on Monday 29th July.  The 
friends of Jesus who lived in Bethany near Jerusalem. 
 
 
 
Feast of St. Alphonsus Liguori is celebrated on Thursday 1st August.  Founder of 
the Redemptorist Order, secondary patron of Ballylongford Church. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Items for Inclusion in the Parish Newsletter should be forwarded to the office by Wednesday.  Our email address is ballylongford@dioceseofkerry.ie 
Our Newsletter is available online through the Diocese of Kerry Website 

Mass Cards for all Occasions are available in both Sacristies and in the Parish Office. 

mailto:ballylongford@dioceseofkerry.ie

